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March 17, 2022 
 
Mr. Bill Tezak 
Colorado Quarries Inc 
270 S 15th St 
Cañon City, CO  81212 
 
Re: Mica White, Permit No. M-1992-058, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-1 
 
Dear Mr. Tezak: 
 
On March 17, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on February 8, 2022, addressing the following: 
 
 Modifying the mining plan to improve slope stability 
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-
1992-058.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1992-058 remain in full force and effect. 
 
This revision was determined to have no impact on the financial warranty.  Therefore, no surety increase is 
warranted at this time.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

http://mining.state.co.us/

